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23 October 2019 

Newsletter 31 Term 04 

 

Hello, Tēnā koutou katoa, 你好, Nǐ hǎo 

 

Happy Birthday 

Happy birthday to Quinn Honore, Camryn 

Scott, Blake Olivier, Hollie Fuller, Lhedz Caingod, 

Hailey Smythe, Sophie Atkin and Chase Anania. 
 

Sports Code of Conduct for Parents 

The school has developed a Silverdale School 

sports code of conduct for parents. Below is the 

code, if you have any children in sporting 

teams we expect all parents/spectators to 

follow the code. 

SILVERDALE SCHOOL SPORTS PARENTS CODE OF 

CONDUCT 

Requirements of Being a Good Spectator 

 Remember you are representing 

Silverdale School and your children. 

 Be models of the K.E.R.I Values of 

Kindness, Excellence, Respect and 

Integrity at all times. 

 Never question the referee and always 

accept decisions made on the field. 

 When watching a game, make only 

positive comments from the sideline.  This 

includes to the other team and your own 

child’s team. 

 Any issues regarding opposition players 

or spectators should be directed to your 

coach or the school. 

 Silverdale School is a school that believes 

in fair play, and we ask that you continue 

to ensure that fair play is upheld at all 

times. 

 Appreciate and co-operate with your 

child’s coach, teammates and officials. 

There would be no game without them.  

 Be positive towards your child’s team 

and complement positive play. 

 Be supportive of your child and the team 

they are involved in. 

 Do not abuse any officials, coaches, 

spectators or opposition players. 

 Any inappropriate behaviour reflects 

badly on your child and their team and is 
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SILVER PATHWAY 

WHATS ON! 

23 Oct Rhythm Interactive Performance 

24 Oct Y5/6 Positive Puberty Parent 

Information Evening in hall 

25 Oct Whole School Assembly  

Team Tui Hosting 

25 Oct Subway Lunch 

28 Oct Labour Day – school closed 

28 Oct KERI Assembly Team Pukeko 

Hosting 

31 Oct Y5/6 Positive Puberty Lessons 

01 Nov Y5/6 Positive Puberty Lessons 

01 November – CSD Mufti Day. Gold 

coin donation 

02 Nov CSD 

04 Nov BOT Hui 7.00pm  

07 Nov Cricket Interschool Y5-6 

08 Nov Whole School Assembly  

Team Tui Hosting 

11 Nov KERI Assembly Team Pukeko 

Hosting 

13 Nov PTA Hui 7.00pm 

15 Nov Year 3-6 Athletics Metro Park 

15 Nov – Te Ohanga Athletics 11 – 1pm 

22 Nov Whole School Assembly  

Team Tui Hosting 

25 Nov KERI Assembly Team Pukeko 

Hosting 

26 Nov Athletics Interschool Y5-6 

28 Nov – Year 1 going t Year 2 Transition 

Meeting 6 – 7pm 

29 Nov 2020 New Children visiting 

02 Dec Team Tui Camp Week 

05 Dec – Transition to School Meeting 

9am 

05 December – Year 2 going to Year 3 

Transition Meeting 6 – 7 pm 

06 Dec Whole School Assembly  

Team Tui Hosting 

09 Dec KERI Assembly Team Pukeko 

Hosting 

9-10 Dec – Te Ohanga Santa Claus trip 

12 December – Year 4 going to Year 5 

Transition Meeting 

13 Dec Te Ohanga Christmas Show 

13 Dec Reports home 

18 Dec Y6 Leavers Assembly 2pm 
20 Dec Term 4 2019 Ends 12pm 



likely to tarnish the school’s reputation in school sport. 

 Treat each player as an individual.  Respect the talent, developmental stage and 

goals of each individual player.  Help each player reach their full potential.  Be fair, 

considerate and honest with players.  

Cooperation with your Child’s Coach and Manager 

 Please remember all coaching, refereeing is done on a voluntary basis, make your 

child’s coach's job as easy as possible by being appreciative and committed to your 

child's team. 

 Show all coaches and managers the same respect as you would want. 

 Follow the coach’s and manager’s instructions. 

 If you have any concerns about your child’s coach, manager, or anything else 

contact the teacher in charge, the Sports Coordinator or Principal. 

If you have any queries, comments or complaints - please put these in writing to the 

Principal, cameronlockie@silverdaleprimary.school.nz 
 

We have also developed a code of conduct for our children who compete in sporting 

teams. The code has been developed in line with our KERI values. Below is the code. 

KERI Expectations for Sport Days  

Not meeting these expectations could result in consequences depending on the severity 

of the breach.  

● At all times, Silverdale School students will show kindness to all participants (competitors) 

and members (parents, teachers etc.) of the sport day.  

Examples of Positive Behaviours:  

○ Supportive and kind language.  

○ Fair play.  

○ Including others.  

○ Using manners.  

○ Listening and following instructions.  

○ Fair play and following rules.  
 

● At all times, Silverdale School students will demonstrate excellence while attending sport 

days.  

Examples of Positive Behaviours:  

○ Trying your hardest.  

○ Volunteering and helping out.  

○ Using your manners.  

○ Listening and following instructions.  
 

● At all times, Silverdale School students will show respect to all participants (competitors) 

and members (parents, teachers etc.) of the sport day.  

Examples of Positive Behaviours:  

○ Fair play and following rules.  

○ Using manners.  

○ No arguing with the referee.  

○ Supportive and kind language.  

○ Listening and following instructions.  
 

● At all times, Silverdale School students will demonstrate integrity while attending sport 

days.  

Examples of Positive Behaviours:  

○ Listening to referees and follow instructions.  

○ Showing the KERI values no matter where you are.  

○ Helping others.  

mailto:cameronlockie@silverdaleprimary.school.nz


○ Doing the right thing even if there are no adults around.  

○ Fairplay and sportsmanship.  

○ Keep within expected areas and boundaries.  
 

Sun Smart 

During Term 1 and 4 it is compulsory for children to wear the school hat when outside. There 

are many reasons why we make wearing hats compulsory, you just need to look at the 

statistics. 

Statistics 

 Over 4000 people are diagnosed with either melanoma in situ or invasive melanoma 

every year in New Zealand – that is around 11 every day. 

 It is the fourth most common cancer in New Zealand and accounts for nearly 80% of 

all skin cancer deaths. 

 Around 300 New Zealanders die of melanoma every year. 

 New Zealand and Australia have the highest melanoma incidence rate in the world. 

 Although Maori and Pacific people have a lower chance of getting melanoma, they 

often have thicker, more serious melanomas. 

Death rates are higher among men and appear to be increasing.  
 

Lunch Boxes 

We are noticing an increased amount of glad wrap and food packets being left around 

school after eating time. We are a zero waste school so all wrappings must go into the 

children’s lunchboxes and be taken home for disposal. You could help your child by 

minimising the number of wrappers put into their lunchboxes. Boxes with compartments 

work well and mean that wrappers are not needed at all. 
 

Thank You 

Thank you to everyone who is following our procedures around parking and stop, drop and 

go. By everyone following the same procedures, it is making the traffic flow in and out of 

school a lot better. 

A couple of reminders: 

1. Both carparks are for staff cars only, please do not park in any of the carparks. 

2. No parking in the stop, drop and go area until after 2.45pm. 

3. At stop, drop and go please do not get out of your car. 
 

Transition Meetings 

In the coming weeks we will be holding transition and information meetings for our Year 1 

children and parents, our Year 2 children and parents and our Year 4 children and parents. 

These meetings are to inform parents and children about what to expect when they move 

teams next year.  

 Year 1 going to Year 2 - 6.00pm-7.00pm Thursday 28 November, Week 7, Room 8 
 

 Year 2 going to Year 3 - 6.00pm-7.00pm Thursday 5 December, Week 8, Room 27/29 
 

 Year 4 going to Year 5 - 6.00pm-7.00pm Thursday 12 December, Week 9, Room 

28/30 
 

 

Signing In and Out 

If for any reason you come to school, you must come to the office first and sign in. This is a 

health and safety requirement as if we have an evacuation or other emergency we need 

to know who is on site so we can account for them. When you leave the school, you must 

also sign out so we are not looking for you in case of an emergency. 



Country Show Day 

Thank you to everyone who have helped us in any way in the organisation of our Country 

Show Day. The PTA have been working extremely hard in making this day an exciting and 

fun day for all. This is our major fundraising event of the year so please come along and 

support your school and children. 

Saturday 2 November: 10am - 2pm 

Brought to you by Bayleys 

As well as a lot of the classic stalls and rides, we have some NEW AMUSEMENTS for you to 

experience. 

There will be a large array of food, something for everyone.  A Cake Stall with so many tasty 

cakes, slices and other baked goods you will find it hard to choose which one you will take 

home. 

We have a great range of silent auction items - there is something there for everyone! Get 

on our silent auction website now and start browsing!  

You need to logged in to participate and to win the auction go to 

https://www.32auctions.com/CSD2018 to create an account. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Please no dogs are allowed at Country Show Day.  
 

 

Thank You 

Thank you to Leigh Gordon who has put in many hours in building our new chicken coop 

and chicken nesting box. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cameron Lockie 

Tumuaki/Principal  
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Photolife 

Before photos can be ordered, they are checked to ensure they are correct and up to 

standard. We are in the process of doing this now. Once completed a Shoot Key slip will 

be issued and given to each individual student to bring home.  

As soon as you receive this, you can go online, view and order your child’s 

photograph.  (A shoot key is a private 8-digit code, when entered into the online website 

will bring up the students images). 

 

Scholastic Book Orders 

Online orders for lucky books close this Friday, 1 November. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flippaball 

The Silver Fins played the Silverdale Sharks tonight.  Although we were 4 team members 

down, the Fins played really well, and the Player of the Day was Julian Beall (pictured) for 

his tenacity and sportsmanship under tough conditions.  Well done to all the Team. 
 

 

 

 

 



 



 
 

 

 

 



THANK YOU TO OUR NEWSLETTER SPONSORS 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



THANK YOU TO OUR NEWSLETTER SPONSORS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


